
 

Driveway crossover reconstruction works 
 
As per our recent construction notification of 16 
March, recent Unitywater works and new kerb levels 
in Naroo Court require reconstruction of the driveway 
crossover of 20 Walan Street. 
 
During these works, vehicle access to the building’s 
driveway and private car park will not be possible. 
Alternative parking will be provided for staff and 
clients of the building. The construction contractor will 
liaise directly with tenants about these arrangements.  
 
In order to accommodate access for a removalist 
truck on Friday 26 March, the driveway crossover 
works have been rescheduled as follows. 
 
Saturday 27 March 6am – 6pm 

 Driveway crossover concrete surface 
excavated 

 Concrete works area prepared 
Sunday 28 March 6am – 6pm 

 No construction activity 
Monday 29 March 6am – 6pm 

 Concrete poured 
Tuesday 30 March 6am – 6pm 

 Concrete curing 
Wednesday 31 March 8am 

 Driveway re-opened to standard vehicles – 
cars, mini-van, ute etc. 

 Due to the need for the concrete to cure 
sufficiently, heavy vehicle/truck access will be 
available one week later, from Wednesday 7 
April 8am.  

 
 

These works have been planned to minimise impacts 
to businesses operating from 20 Walan Street.  
 
Pedestrian access will remain available at all times. 
 

 
Figure 1 Location of driveway crossover reconstruction works, 
20 Walan Street 

Contact the project team 

For further information about the Mooloolaba 
Transport Corridor project, you can contact the 
project team on 1800 531 597 (during office hours, 
Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5.30pm) or email 
mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

Construction Notification 
23 March 2021 

 
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor  
Upgrade Project  
Stage 1B – Walan Street, Mooloolaba 

 

 

Project number: H9272 

 
20 Walan Street. Driveway crossover reconstruction, Naroo Court entry 
REVISED DATES Saturday 27 March 6am to Wednesday 31 March 8am (inclusive) 
(weather and site conditions permitting) 


